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Premier Congratulates Limpopo soccer teams. 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha congratulates the three 
Limpopo based teams who performed well this season that ended 
yesterday.  
 
Black Leopards, Baroka,, and Polokwane FC, managed to retain their 
status in the PSL, although after fighting tooth and nail. 
 
'It is a pleasure to realise that we will still be represented within the 
PSL, and our people will continue to enjiy good football in the 
Province' ", he said. 
 
The Premier also wished the best of luck to Tshakhuma tsha 
Madzivhandila( TTM)" a soccer outfit from Tshakhuma near 
Thohoyandou in Venda. 
 
TTM is most likely to be promoted to the elite league if it performs 
well in the play offs this week. 
 
'I call upon all Limpopo people to support our boys from TTM as they 
mount this hill. I have no doubt Limpopo will have four soccer teams 
in the PSL come next season, and that means more exitement, and 
more business for our SMMEs', he concluded. 
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